
 

 

 
Summer 2022 
Hello Second Grader! 
 
Welcome to second grade! My name is Ms. Stanton and I am SO excited to be your teacher this 
year. We will make new friends, work together, ask lots of questions, stretch our thinking, read 
great books, and have A LOT of fun along the way!   
 
Want to learn a little about me? Here are some of my FAVORITE things… 
 
Color: Pink and Green (I LOVE the Boston Celtics) 
Season: Fall (Perfect time for school to start, and for baking pumpkin bread!) 
Part of the School Day: EVERY part, from Morning Meeting to Closing Circle! 
Thing to Teach: Writing (I love helping kids become authors!) 
Hobby: Paddle Boarding 
Recess Activity: Tire Swing 
 
I am looking forward to seeing you and learning about all of your favorite things! Have a great 

summer! Play outside, read a lot, and I’ll see you in the fall!  

 
 
Love, 
Ms. Stanton 
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Summer 2022 

Hello Second Grade Families, 

 

Welcome to 2S! My name is Sarah Stanton and I will be your child’s classroom teacher next year. I am 

looking forward to meeting you all and embarking on a wonderful year of learning!  

 

Some may say I began my teaching career way back in my mom’s first grade classroom in the 1990s, but 

truthfully I got my start teaching preschool in 2014. Three years later I was welcomed into the Brookline 

community as a first grade para at Heath School as I finished my Masters in Education at Salem State 

University. I spent two years teaching first grade at FRR, so you may know me from that role! This will be 

my second year teaching second grade! I am excited to work again with this curious and energetic age 

group, and help your child become a more confident and independent learner. 

 

I am originally from Reading, MA, where my parents still live and where I still coach high school 

volleyball! I love to watch sports, go on hikes, and bake or cook. I do many of these things in Waltham, 

where I currently live. This summer I hope to travel spend time with family and friends, use my paddle 

board on the Charles River, and read a few good books! 

 

Attached you will find a welcome letter for your child, and a list of supplies helpful for 2nd grade. I 

recognize that these are hard economic times, so any contribution is appreciated! 

 

I hope you enjoy the rest of the summer, and I look forward to meeting you in the fall! 

 

Ms. Stanton 

Welcome to Second Grade! 



2S Classroom Supply List 

 
1 box of pre sharpened pencils 

 
1 pack of markers 

 
1 pack of colored pencils 

 
3 glue sticks 

  

***Not Required, but for other items our classroom could always use more of as protocols 

change, see our Amazon wishlist or below: 

 
tissues 

 

 
Nut free snacks 

 
Clorox Wipes 

 
Dry Erase Markers 

 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/10JLN3QQ5GW63?ref_=wl_share

